
 
 

SOURCES SOUGHT 
COMPRESSED AIR REPLACEMENT 

 
This SOURCES SOUGHT NOTICE is for all business classifications. The purpose of this sources 
sought notice is to determine the interest of available subcontractors for the Compressed Air 
Replacement at the Waste Isolation Pilot Plant (WIPP), located near the vicinity of Carlsbad, New 
Mexico, in accordance with the Statement of Work (SOW). This synopsis is for information and 
planning purposes and is not to be construed as a commitment.  

PLEASE NOTE THAT THIS IS NOT A REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL, NO SOLICITATION 
EXISTS AT THIS TIME. 

NWP is conducting a market survey to determine the availability and technical capability of all 
qualified businesses to perform for the Compressed Air Replacement through Full and Open 
Competition. 

NWP is conducting market research to identify sources capable of providing all equipment, 
personnel, and services for the Compressed Air Replacement, in accordance with the SOW, 
Specifications, Construction drawings, applicable codes and standards, and the contract 
documents.  

Synopsis of the work to be performed includes: 

The purpose of this procurement is to award a Firm Fixed Price type contract to replace an 
existing 1100 foot Compressed Air System by providing a design and build of a new Compressed 
Air System to run approximately 1100 feet of air system, 8 inch, schedule 40 (or thicker), carbon 
steel pipe.  The design shall include routing the pipe in a precast concrete trench system with the 
top of the trench at slightly below ground level.  The system design shall consider access for 
repairs and maintenance.   

Completely optional the Subcontractor shall supply the design build needed to install 2150 feet of 
4 inch, Victaulic coupled, vertical pipe in the waste shaft of the mine.  Investigation of the best 
way to minimize corrosion (galvanized, material other than carbon steel, coating) and make 
recommendations evaluating the cost of material and installation with corrosion resistance. 

Estimated Solicitation Issuance Date:  May 2, 2019 

Estimated Proposal Due Date:  June 3, 2019 

The contract duration will be from actual date of award through TBD 

Estimated price is between $1,000,000 and $5,000,000. 

All responding firms are requested to identify their firm's size and type of business to the 
anticipated North American Industrial Classification System (NAICS) code. For this acquisition, 
the under NAICS Code 238220 – Plumbing Heating, and Air Conditioning Contractors 
Compressor Manufacturing. 

  



Interested parties should contact Jeff Holley at jeff.holley@wipp.ws or (575) 628-5858 for initial 
preview of the Statement of Work and Specifications. Your review and feedback of these two 
documents is appreciated. 
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